
14 April 2014

His Excellency Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General of the United Nations 
UN Headquarters
First Avenue at 46th Street
New York, NY 10017, USA
sgcentral@un.org
Fax: (212) 963-2155

His Excellency John William Ashe
President of the General Assembly
of the United Nations
2 United Nations Plz
New York, NY 10017
fullerf@un.org
Fax: (212) 963-3301

Urgent need for a significant UN peacekeeping mission in Eastern and Southern Ukraine

Dear Sirs,

We, the Ukrainian Community in Denmark and friends of Ukraine, would like to support initiative 
of Ukrainian World Congress in urging the United Nations to send a significant peacekeeping 
mission to Eastern and Southern Ukraine to monitor the situation on the ground and deter 
provocations that can lead to more serious military confrontations.

We trust that you will agree on the urgency of the situation and will act decisively in the interest of 
security and stability in the region and worldwide.

Along with the letter we add a letter from Ukrainian World Congress.

With sincerest gratitude,
Alina Protsyk
President of Lastivka - Ukrainian Youth Organization of Denmark
Kobbelvænget 59, 5th.,
2700 Brønshøj, Denmark
lastivka@lastivka.dk
phone: +45 22 90 49 95

c.c. Ukrainian World Congress, 145 Evans Avenue, Suite 207, Toronto, Ontario M8Z 5X8 Canada
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